Batesville Middle School

Daily Announcements

Thursday, March 28, 2024

LUNCH MENU

Pizza Filled Breadstick
Mixed Vegetables
Fresh Vegetable

Fruit

Milk

Taco Bar

Upcoming Events

NO School tomorrow,
Friday, Mar. 29

Monday, April 1- NJHS
6:30-8:00 pm

NEWS

Congratulations to Billy Cox, our BCEF Mural on Main winner!

Attention members of the Rube Goldberg team. We will be practicing after school on
Monday, April 1 from 3-5 pm.

Best of luck to the BMS Rube Goldberg team who will travel to Purdue University on
Saturday, April 6 to compete in the National Rube Goldberg Competition. Good luck,
Bulldogs!

Remember to dress in your favorite space themed “Out of this World” outfit on
Monday to celebrate Eclipse Spirit Days.

Reminder: The Young Hoosier Book deadline is fast approaching, you must have your
books finished and tests taken by April 2nd.

Students, are you ready to rock the Batesville stage this summer? The Batesville Area
Arts Council will be presenting “School of Rock, The Musical” and we are looking
for lots of students to audition and fill roles in our cast. If you are interested, visit the
BAAC’s website (baacindiana.org) to sign up for an audition held the first week of
April. Parents can audition to join the cast too!

Color Guard tryouts will be today in the BHS wrestling room (accessed via the
auxiliary gym) from 5:00-8:00 pm.

Attention all 8th grade boys interested in playing basketball next season at BHS.
There will be an offseason organizational meeting on April 3 at 7pm. This will be a
virtual meeting and should last no longer than 30 minutes. The link for the meeting is:

Join Zoom Meeting https://usO6web.zoom.us/j/88438161505
Please email Coach Garrett with any questions at agarrett@batesville.k12.in.us

Sports
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